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Editor-in-chief's voice

Dear Readers, Authors and Reviewers! 

This fall we will be launching a new editorial panel for the Central 
European Journal of Urology on the ScholarOne platform.  
The preparatory work for this event has taken a long time, but 
thanks to the efforts of the President of the Polish Urological 
Association, Prof. Piotr Chłosta, a complicated negotiation process 
was completed. The editorial panel has a central task in the life  
of a scientific journal; it acts as an “interface” connecting the 
authors with the editorial team. 

For us here at the Central European Journal of Urology, it is 
extremely important that this interface is of the highest quality  
and we hope that it will meet the expectations of our authors, 
reviewers and readers. The correct operation of the editorial  
panel should improve the flow of information between those 
involved in the preparation of publications. As an editorial team, 
we realize that each newly introduced process can have its small 
kinks and errors. For this reason, we are open to all questions and 
suggestions. I look forward to seeing you on our new platform!

Tomasz Drewa
Editor-in-Chief, Central European 
Journal of Urology
Vice-president of the Polish 
Urological Association 


